-----Original Message-----

From: Paul Schneider [mailto:pschneider1@carolina.rr.com] 

Sent: Friday, February 25, 2005 11:58 AM

To: comments

Subject: FAIR TAX PROPSOAL

To whom it may concern:

The attached WORD documents are my comments as requested by the Advisory Panel on Tax Reform.

Paul Schneider

Waxhaw, NC 28173

Paul Schneider

1819 Walden Pond Lane

Waxhaw, NC 28173

(704) 843-5855

pschneider1@carolina.rr.com
02/25/05

Re: HR25 – FairTax

To whom it may concern:

I am writing in support of HR25 – the Fair Tax proposal. I have read it carefully and explored all of the various arguments for and against this proposal, and I can honestly say that I find the proposal and all of its provisions fair, workable, and certainly preferable to the current system of raising funds to support our government.

Americans have been overtaxed for many years. So-called “underground” economies have sprung up and have hurt average Americans by circumventing the system and avoiding taxation.

I am convinced that HR25 is a viable and preferable way of bringing in the revenue needed by our government to function, while allowing average Americans to feel comfortable that everything possible has been done by our government to reduce taxation while providing a safe, stable and responsive environment for all Americans.

It’s time to throw out the old IRS system and replace it with a workable system that taxes all of us fairly and equally – HR25 is the answer.

I urge you to consider recommending HR25 to Congress for implementation as soon as possible. Let’s do the right thing for our children and the country. God Bless America.

Sincerely,

Paul Schneider

Waxhaw, NC 28173

